Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

From: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 11:01 AM

To: ‘The Great Escape’

Subject: RE: Offshore Wind Farms

Attachments: MD-PSN-Map_Nautical-Chart.pdf; de_lease_area_noaa chart.pdf

Mr. Goodwin:

There are no wind power projects proposed or planned for Delaware Bay. Two projects have been approved by the
Maryland Public Service Commission in federal waters. US Wind has approval to build 248 megawatts (MW) off of Ocean
City. Skipjack (owned by Deepwater Wind) has approval to build 120 MW off of Rehoboth. | have attached maps of the
two sites. Both sites have capacity for more wind power development.

| hope this answers your questions. Please contact me if you have further questions or comments.

Tom Noyes

From: The Great Escape [mailto:rnrasap@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 11:10 AM

To: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

Subject: Offshore Wind Farms

Dear Mr. Noyes:

Will any of the proposed wind farms be located in the Delaware Bay now or in the future? Please submit a map of the
proposed current and/or future locations that are being studied.

Thank you.

Ron Goodwin



Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

From: The Great Escape <rnrasap@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 9:07 AM
To: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

Subject: Wind turbines

Mr. Noyes:

Thank you for your response. | was concerned because several years ago there was a Delaware Bay plan which would
have been located in the lower bay directly in line with the Atlantic Flyway for migratory birds. If any wind turbine plans
resurface for the Delaware Bay please notify me a.s.a.p. at this email.

Have an enjoyable holiday season with your family.

Best regards,

Ron



